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Fashion You According to The Image

There are those who say and often say I feel like something is about to happen. I believe
something new is coming and yet others will say I've heard that and I've heard that and
heard that, but I say unto you this is the expectation of the Lord, saith the Spirit of
Grace. Did I not say in my word that I will change you from glory to glory to glory to
glory; you can't even recognize now the glory that you are walking in in comparison to
the glory that you were walking in 10 years ago. Sometimes you reminisce and it’s good;
it's beautiful to me to say oh remember that service, what we were doing then 10 years
ago, but I say unto you, you have passed from glory to glory to glory to glory and no
matter how wonderful the reminisce of those times were, they pale in comparison to the
revelation that you walk in now to the glory that you walk in now, the purging of the
flesh that you walk in now. When you look back on those years is it not easy for you to
understand why you were not ready to come into revival then? You look at yourself
then and say we're ready for revival. I could not give you revival then, but know this I
have brought you to this place and the witness in your heart is faithful and it is true.
Do not deny it. Do not scoff it. When you speak with your brethren and you say one to
another there's an expectation, a hope inside of me. Realize that this is by my Holy
Spirit, saith your Lord and God, for I am bringing you into a new place and that place
is maturing faster than you realize. These are the days of expectation. These are the
days that you are on the threshold of great and mighty things, saith the Spirit of Grace.
So move into this next place. Move into this next place and you've heard time and time
again, oh there’s a next place, yes there is. There will always be a next place, but this
next place is getting you closer to what you affectionately call the great outpouring,
saith the Spirit of Grace.


